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Construction Complete on Phase 3a.1

Charlotte Water and its contractors have completed construction 5100 Brookshire Blvd.
on phase 3a.1 of the Little Hope Creek Wastewater Improvement Charlotte. NC 28216
Project. Phase 3a.1 involved installing more than 3,600 linear feet '

of wastewater pipeline in the Madison Park neighborhood, from

Mockingbird Lane to East Woodlawn Road. This project expands

the capacity of the wastewater system in the Sedgefield and

Madison Park neighborhoods, reduces the risk of sanitary sewer

overflows and protects the water quality in the Little Hope creek.

Crews began construction work for phase 3a.1 of this project
along Woodlawn Road in February 2024 and completed pipe
installation in the immediate area in September 2024.

Ongoing Restoration Activities
Restoration activities have been
completed along most of the phase
3a.1 alignment, with reseeding
activities to occur in the coming
months when weather allows.
Additionally, crews will be replacing
grass and installing fences as
needed.

QUESTIONS: For updates on project
progress, please visit the project
website at bit.ly/LittleHopeCreek. If you
have a question, please contact project
manager Will Rice, (704) 578-9734 or
WRice@charlottenc.gov.




